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Skating Passports 

A reminder to senior skaters that we now have Skating passports for 

sale in the club! Senior skaters need this for moving on to Field 

Moves from the Gold grade. We’re offering them at a reduced rate 

as a perk of being a club member at a cost of £20 as well as a NISA 

drying cloth. Available from the committee desk.  

Club Competition on Sunday 30th June  

All of you attending club last week will have started to practice your moves for the competition 

with our coach, Caroline. Of course you don’t have to enter the competition but it’s a chance to 

show your family & friends how much you’ve progressed in lessons. Entry forms will be 

available this week and you must get them filled out and returned by the date stated or your 

entry won’t be included. A maximum of 3 entries will be allowed per skater. Costs for each entry 

will be noted on the form, along with the start time, which we estimate to be 9am for all skaters.  

There will be a voting slip attached to the entry form for each skater to vote for the person in 

club that they think contributes the most to our club sessions. You can put your slip in the box 

provided on the day. Photography permission slip will also be attached for parents/relatives. 

We’ll also have a raffle, a filled jar stall and tuck for sale.  

So please look out something to take along for the raffle and fill a clean, empty jar with pennies, 

sweets or anything else you like. The children love this as they pay £1 and pick a ticket which 

corresponds to a jar so they always win something. Take these along anytime to the committee 

desk. 

Hopefully we’ll be treated to an exhibition skate by a senior skater & maybe a synchro team! 

Due to the success of last year, we plan to have an end of term get together upstairs in the 

Curler’s Bar after the presentations on ice. So if everyone could take something sweet & 

something savoury (maybe sandwiches but no nuts or crisps) and put it into the kitchen upstairs 

on arrival, that would be great. We’ll provide juice, tea & coffee.  

As you can imagine, a day like this takes a lot of hands to help make it run as smoothly as 

possible and make it the best day for our skaters. So even if you’re not a committee member, 

please think about offering to help at the rink side or in the kitchen upstairs to help with the 

food. If you’d like to be more involved with the club, come along to the AGM on 9th June, being 

held upstairs at 1pm, you’d be most welcome. 

As we have enough volunteers to cover the summer holidays, we can confirm that the club 

will run. Our coach is on holiday the first two weeks, so they will be fun weeks for practice,  

with lessons starting the 3rd week of July. 


